
i3 Verticals Inks Deal to Provide Motor Carrier Services to Saskatchewan Province

December 19, 2024

NASHVILLE, Tenn.--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Dec. 19, 2024-- i3 Verticals, Inc. ("i3 Verticals" or the "Company") (NASDAQ: IIIV) announced today that it
has signed a new contract with Saskatchewan Province to provide motor carrier services. This contract further establishes the Company’s Public
Sector presence in Canada.

As an IRP (International Registration Plan) partner, Saskatchewan Province will now be able to handle IRP registration, credentialing, and the
apportionment of fees from a single platform. With our intuitive software, weight group, fleet, vehicle, and distance management capabilities are built-in
and easy to modify in a fully compliant system that streamlines credentialing and increases operational efficiencies.

"We are thrilled to partner with Saskatchewan Province as their motor carrier service provider," said Stoney Hale, EVP of i3 Verticals Transportation.
"This marks a key step in expanding our presence in Canada, and we look forward to building a long-term relationship as we continue to grow in this
market."

About i3 Verticals

The Company seamlessly delivers integrated software and services to customers in strategic vertical markets. Building on its sophisticated and
diverse platform of software and services solutions, the Company creates and acquires software products to serve the specific needs of public and
private organizations in its Public Sector and Healthcare verticals.

View source version on businesswire.com: https://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20241219706814/en/
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